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Kelly Elementary and The Lewisburg Area School District will again be operating the School 
Aged Child Care program (SACC) for Grades K-5, for the 2023-2024 school year.  We offer 
such services as homework assistance, arts and crafts, games, recess, storytelling/independent 
reading, math extensions, and much more. Every child will be offered breakfast in the morning, 
and a snack and a drink after school. Registration is open to all Lewisburg families with children 
enrolled in the district.  

Hours of operation 

Monday – Friday 
• 6:30 AM through the beginning of school (including two-hour delays)
• End of the school day through 6:00 PM
• 6:30 AM to 6:00 PM on all full days, (in-service days, snow days, and some vacation

days)
Rates: 

• $10.00: Morning only/per day
• $10.00: Afternoon only/per day
• $10.00: Two-Hour Delay
• $20.00: Before School and After School/per day
• $15.00: Early Dismissal
• $25.00: All full days/per day (You will need to send a packed lunch on these days)

For two-hour delays and snow days, SACC will open at 8:00am

We always plan to be open for two-hour delays, early dismissals, and snow days, but

in the event that the weather is too severe, we may choose not to open early, stay late

or not at all.
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Advanced payment will be required, either daily, weekly, or 
monthly 

For in-service days, vacation days, etc., we will have a sign-up sheet so the staff will know how 
many students are coming that day. Payment must be paid in advance. If you would only use 
SACC for in-service days, vacation days, etc., please email myself or Melissa Herb at 
herb_m@lasd.us, to sign up. For snow days, we don't know how many will be there, but can call 
extra staff in if need be.  

We also accept children from the ELRC Assistance program, provided that they are 
registered with ELRC prior to starting our program. Phone number is 1-888-440-2247 

If you think you would like to register your child in our program, or you would like more 
information, please contact Leah Shaffer at 570-522-3207, or shaffer_l@lasd.us, or log onto the 
districts website, www.lasd.us, and click on Parents. In the drop down box, click on SACC. 
Thank you for letting us work with your child.   

We fully intend on operating our School Year Program, but please keep in mind that 
changes may occur very quickly due to any changes in guidelines made by Governor 
Shapiro or the CDC, including limited registration or closure. 


